
 

 

 
 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Gymnastics After School Club – Beginning Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer all pupils the chance to participate in Gymnastics Sessions which will 
take place in school on Wednesday nights after school.   
 
The sessions will commence on Wednesday 10th January 2024 and will continue until Wednesday 7th 
February 2024 between 3.15pm - 4.15pm, please ensure your child is collected promptly. If your child 

attends Playden, they will be collected by Playden staff. The cost will be £15.00 for 5 sessions and must 
be paid for before the sessions commence (any missed lessons will not be refunded).  Please refer to 
our Charging Policy for further details.  
 
The sessions will be delivered by Mezzo Dance Company.  Gymnastics club will be focusing on strength and 
flexibility and hopes to teach the children how to build physical strength. In order for there to be a good 
quality of teaching, numbers will be limited to 20 children so they will be booked on a ‘first come, first 
served’ basis. Children will need to bring appropriate clothing and footwear in order to participate in the 
session.  They will go home in these clothes and not get changed back into uniform. 
 
Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you to give your consent. The closing date will be 
Monday 18th December 2023.   
 
Bookings for clubs will open at 4.00pm on Thursday 7th December 2023 on ParentPay. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 

 


